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5/7/15 
COMPANY MEMO - Filters Updates and Part Numbers 
To all,  

I wanted to get this out to everyone to clear up the filters and part numbers to be used in Wintac and to order 
supplies.  

***NOTE: If the filter is supplied by JM Smuckers as part of the install, DO NOT record it as a part used under 
the materials in Wintac.** 

Filter Part Number Notes 

 

CFS-8112-S 
 

Cartridge Only without head 
 

Also knows as 55817-08 

No longer available from 
3M. We will use whatever stock we 
have left. This filter will be replaced 

by part#:HF-25S - see below 

 

CFS8576-S 
 

Complete system -- Cartridge with 
head 

 
Also knows as 55819-06 

No longer available from 
3M. We will use whatever stock we 
have left. This filter will be replaced 
by part#: HF-25S & NH3 - see below 

 

HF-25S 
Cartridge Only - Head Sold 

Separately and must be listed 
separately 

 
Also knows as 56152-03, HF-20S, 

HF-25, HF-30, HF-35, HF-35S, HF-90, 
HF-90S 

This is the new style filter we will 
carry. If you get any other type of 
HF filter that fits this head, write 

down part# HF-25S. Head must be 
listed separately 

 
Fits head NH3 
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NH3 
 

Head only 
 

Also knows as 62144-15 

This is the head to be used with HF 
filters. They are sold separately and 

must be listed in materials 
separately. Even if the cartridge 
comes with the head in the box, 

they are to be treated as separate 
parts.  

 

CFS-217H 
 

Hot water cartridge - with threads 
 

Also knows as 55934-05 

Replaced by CFSCB10 

 

CFSCB10 
 

Hot water cartridge - Drop-in style 
 

Also knows as 55934-05 

To be used in Hot water filter 
systems - Stainless Steel type. 

 

CSC10A00 
 
 
 

To be used in Kraft accounts only 
for installs - Kraft will not pay for us 
to replace the filters once they have 

been installed at the customer 
account.  

 

Please call me directly with any questions or concerns.  

Sincerely, 

Jim Ossa 

 Vice President 


